Teachers fear of technology
This pitfall can be overcome by teacher training.  

Preservice teachers should learn how to use technology in their everyday curriculum while they are still in education classes.  If they are taught to embrace technology from the beginning it will not be a problem when they have their own classrooms.

Long time teachers who have not embraced technology can still begin to use the technology in their classroom if they are given training.  The training should be done in small increments and should be applicable immediately.  This will result in the teachers gaining confidence with technology and leaving that old fear behind.

